Date:21/08/2017

Bangalore

To,

Mr. Ranganath Mysore,

Director,

M/s. Roots Cyber Law firm,

Jayanagar, Bangalore

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Sir,

This is to inform that owners of M/s. Silicon Pride Apartment, Siddapura,
Bangalore formed a welfare association named as “SILICON PRIDE APARTMENT
OWNERS WELFARE ASSOCIATION” during the month of June 2018. This
association was to be registered as per the provisions of the Karnataka Apartment
Ownership Act 1972.

We as an Association, appreciate the sincere and dedicated effort of M/s.
Roots Cyber Law firm in getting the registration done on 18" August 2018, who were
instrumental in guiding us in preparation of the Bye law, Deed of Declaration and
other activities with respect to the registration of the Association.

As president of the Association, my heart-felt gratitude to you and your team
for all the support rendered during the registration process. We are happy to inform
that we will definitely recommend you to our friends for their legal requirement. We
wish All the very best for the future endeavours.

Regards,
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President
Silicon Pride Apartment Owners Welfare Association




